WOMEN HELPING OTHERS
General Meeting
January 22, 2024

President Terry Fierle opened the meeting at 1:30 p.m. She thanked the 2024 non-profit presenters for
attending WHOQO'’s “Celebration” meeting and invited them to stay for the business meeting. The eight present
presenters represented Hope House, Wilco Bluestar Mothers, We Are Not Broken, Isaiah 117 House, Neighbors
Serving Neighbors, Georgetown Backpack Buddies, Sleep In Heavenly Peace, and Williamson County Regional
Animal Shelter. The two who were unable to attend were Hounds for Heroes and Habitat for Humanity.

Members enjoyed a presentation of the monies raised in 2023. The total amount was $160,000. This joyful
success was toasted with a “sparkling beverage”!

Secretary’s Report
Secretary Marilynn Rawnsley moved that the minutes of the November General Meeting be approved as
written. There being no discussion, the motion was seconded and passed.

Treasurer’s Report
Treasurer Ramona Thomas presented the Financial Statement as presented to the board on January 3, 2024.

Balance November 13, 2023 $3,452.57
Contributions from members:

Meetings and Mail-In $325.00

Online Dues S 60.00
N44 — Sharon Waite $182.00
Subtotal of Contributions S 567.00
Expenses:

Donations to Non-Profits:
Friends of the Williamson County

Child Welfare Board $750.00

CASA of Williamson County $750.00
Subtotal of Donations to Non-Profits $1,500.00
Balance January 3, 2024 $2,519.57
Petty Cash Balance S 231.68

Ramona moved that the report be approved as presented. There being no discussion, the motion was
seconded and passed.



Vice-President’s Report

Vice President Maria Tolleson moved that WHO give $500 to Hope House, our February non-profit. The
motion was seconded and passed without discussion. In addition, WHO will be having a product drive for
Hope House. Needed are Pine-Sol floor cleaner, cleaning wipes, dish soap, laundry detergent, bath soap, hand
soap and sanitizer, toothbrushes, toothpaste, and paper towels.

Adjournment
Terry adjourned the meeting at 2:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marilynn Rawnsley, Secretary



